
	
	

Holiday	Cheer	Decorating,	Round	up	from	Mr.	Scott	
	

Troop, 

For	all	those	who	came	out	last	night,	Thank	You!!		I	was	extremely	impressed	with	the	turn	out	
and	the	positive	energy	of	the	group.		What	you	did	really	helped	the	residents	and	Mrs.	
Donna,	who	was	our	contact	there,	was	more	than	pleased.		We	were	able	to	decorate	four	
Christmas	trees,	hang	snowflakes,	ribbons,	and	X-mas	decorations	from	the	ceiling	and	give	the	
place	that	holiday	spirit	look.		A	small	group	of	us	were	able	to	walk	from	room	to	room	and	
hand	out	candy	canes	or	homemade	cards.		I	feel	it	really	lifted	their	spirits	and	made	their	
day.		Despite	how	HOT	it	was	in	there,	you	all	did	a	fantastic	job	representing	our	Troop	and	I	
was	indeed	a	proud	Scoutmaster. 

Marty	stated	a	very	good	point	last	night	and	I	think	he	is	correct.		He	told	me	“I	think	this	has	
become	a	new	annual	event”.		I	completely	agree. 

Another	special	thanks	to	Brandan	for	setting	it	up	and	to	the	moms	(Renee,	Lynn,	Gretchen,	
Cheri,	and	Ximena)	for	bringing	the	supplies	and	running	the	stations	to	make	our	special	
decorations	and	cards. 

I	hope	you	young	men	understand	the	impact	of	what	you	did	last	night. 

	 
YIS, 
Scott	Snyder 
Scoutmaster,	Troop	716 
410-925-6586 
  
	


